
                                                                                              

Learning together. Achieving together. 
 

 
SPORTS DAY 

 
Sports Day is Thursday 26th June. 

 
Reserve Sports Day is Thursday 3rd July. 

 
Sports Day will be 1.10pm – 3.30pm 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

We are all looking forward to the whole school Sport’s Day on Thursday 26th June. Fingers 
crossed that the weather will be kind - You will be notified by email before midday on the day 
if, due to bad weather, we have to cancel. We will then try again on Thursday 3rd July with 

timings and information above remaining the same. 
 

The children will bring their PE kit home with them on Wednesday and they should come to 
school on Thursday dressed in their full PE kit. Please ensure they have sun cream applied before 
school and they have a cap and water bottle with them. Only the entrance via the Village 

Hall car park will be open at 1.00pm.  
 

The entrance on Common Lane will not be open at this time. 
 
There will be no seating provided, but you are more than welcome to bring along your own 

camping chairs and/or picnic blankets. Spectators should seat themselves on the side of the 
track furthest away from the school building.   

 
Children will return to their classrooms at the end of the activities and can then be collected 
from their usual “end of day” pick up points. 

 
Please do not cross the running tracks to see your child or collect them. 

 
WOSC are aware of the timings, but please contact them if there are any changes to the 
childcare arrangements you have in place with them. 

 
There will be no CEPD Year 1 & 2 Football after school on this day as previously 

notified. 
 
Photos/videos may be taken during the event but please do not upload/share them onto any 

whats app/social media platforms or other platforms.  
 

If anyone has a gazebo they would be willing to let the school use for the afternoon, please 
contact the school office.  Ideally, we could make use of 6 and would be grateful if they could 

be brought to the school office on Thursday morning.  Please ensure they are clearly labelled 
both on the carry bag and the gazebo itself with your name 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

C Cartwright 

 
Mrs C Cartwright 
Head Teacher 

 
 


